
Successful candidates may be offered 
the opportunity to progress onto a Site 
Management role (with further training 
offered).

The apprenticeship programme involves 
some real commitment from you, in turn 
you will achieve a nationally recognised 
trade qualification.

Wages are in line with industry 
recommendation, with increases 
awarded for hard work and productivity. 

Training programme is scheduled 
to commence 16th April 2015 at the 
Carter Academy.

Building for the Future

APPRENTICES WANTED!
C A R P E N T R Y  &  B R I C K W O R K

•	 Fast track Level 2 apprenticeship 
programme

•	 Delivered at our training centre in 
Norwich (accommodation where 
necessary will be provided)

•	 Recognised and accredited by CITB

•	 Ideal candidates will have the ability to 
drive / have their own transport

•	 Supported by our teachers and 
assessors with relevant and recent site 
experience

•	 Achieve NVQ Level 2

To apply please send a CV and covering letter to recruitment@rgcarter.co.uk

For further information please call Carter Academy on 01603 869654


